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The News
Leaside Business Park Association

On May 10th, the LBPA teamed up with the Leaside Residents Association and
Leaside Heritage and Preservation Society to celebrate Leaside’s one hundred
and 10th anniversary. The event offered a great opportunity for networking and
celebration of the significance of this planned neighbourhood where one can
live, work, and play within a short walk or bike ride - making Leaside a unique
and coveted community then, and today.

LEASIDE CELEBRATES ITS 110! 
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FUNDED! - TRANSIT EXPANSION CONSTRUCTION
MITIGATION TRANSPORTATION STUDY
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LBPA RECEIVES CITY
OF TORONTO GRANT
FUNDING

The City of Toronto has approved the LBPA application for the Transit
Expansion Construction Mitigation Grant. This program funding will enable
the association to study the impact of transit expansion construction impacts
to identify transportation mitigation measures and opportunities for
improvement on behalf of area businesses.  The project will begin this
summer and will complete spring, 2024 to deliver on a transportation study
to: Clarify construction impacts for various transportation modes
Identify mitigation measures by mode to improve safety and access
Improve communication and engagement with all stakeholders

The Leaside Business Park is hemmed in by two major transit expansion
projects - the Eglinton Crosstown and Ontario Line. Your association has been
active from early planning discussions to ongoing communications with our
members to help minimize the impact of these transit projects best we can. We
are excited by the potential of this grant program to help us bring forward
some innovative solutions to benefit our local business community.

Community engagement is critical to the success of this project. We will reach
out to the Leaside Business Park businesses in the coming weeks. We invite
your input - please email admin@leasidebusinesspark.com.



The City of Toronto continues to support
businesses large and small with grants,
incentives, and rebates. Tyson Ma is our
Economic Development Officer and has
been working closely with the LBPA to
inform and support us in navigating these
opportunities. Funding opportunities are
listed on the City of Toronto website
https://www.toronto.ca/services-
payments/grants-incentives-rebates/
Your LBPA can also help advise on
application submissions - email
admin@leasidebusinesspark.com.
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CITY OF TORONTO
GRANTS

CITY OF TORONTO GRANTS, INCENTIVES and
REBATES AVAILABLE

WANT TO REACH US? 

@THELBPA

admin@leasidebusiness
park.com




GET ENGAGED IN THE CONVERSATION!
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P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

STAY IN TOUCH. FOLLOW US @THELBPASTAY IN TOUCH. FOLLOW US @THELBPA

PUTTING LEASIDE BUSINESS PARK ON
THE MAP!

We need your help! Have you noticed the street signs which
include branding of the Leaside Business Park on the sign
such as this one on Commercial Rd? 
As you spot these signs, snap a photo & either email or DM
us on social media with the intersection . Your entry will be
entered into a draw for a gift card at the next LBPA social
event.

WE NEED YOUR HELP! SPOT A
STREET SIGN CONTEST IS ON
NOW!
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LEASIDE BUSINESS
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ENTER TO WIN!  

WELCOME TO OUR
NEW MEMBERS

The LBPA would like to welcome our
newest members to the association!

WELCOME TO OUR
NEWEST MEMBERS! Community Involvement: 

Any workforce development
demands
Contact us: trades@tno-toronto.org
TNO and Trades Connect 

NEED HELP STAFFING?
REACH OUT TO
TRADES CONNECT
FOR WORKFORCE
DEVELOPMENT
DEMANDS


